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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Liddell, Everett [Everett.Liddell@tenethealth.com]
Sent:  Monday, June 30, 2008 1:47 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 135 - NIOSH Healthcare Workers Survey

This is in response to the request for comments concerning the Subject survey.

- Being sensitive to Union organization, using organized unions like the SEIU and marketing groups to market the
survey will allow such organizations to promote their agenda or cause directly or indirectly...objectivity and factual
response will be lost.

- People will take the survey for the $10 without giving considered answers.
- Both surveys are overly lengthy and will take considerable time to complete...people will lose focus and just try
to get thru it

- The workers' survey is very subjective and many of the questions are not clear, well defined, or left open for
interpretation.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

Everett Liddell

Chief Human Resources Officer, Memphis Market
Saint Francis Hospital-Memphis

5959 Park Ave

Memphis TN 38119

Phone: 901-765-1954

Fax: 901-765-1955

Email: Everett. Liddell@tenethealth.com
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